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Any legislation to implement Measure 114, now in the form of SB 348, must fully 

implement Measure 114 as Oregon Voters supported and passed it. Please clarify 

provisions and smooth implementation, but don't weaken Measure 114 in any way. 

As a retired pediatrician who took care of children who were victims of accidental 

shootings, we definitely need stronger gun safety laws to keep our kids safe.  All 

guns, even hunting guns, should require a permit to purchase and owners should 

have to pass gun safety/storage instruction.  Additionally we need robust thorough 

checks to ensure each gun permit applicant is not a danger to themselves and 

others.  (Nashville school shooting this week is yet another example of a mentally ill 

person who should not be able to stockhold guns and especially automatic rifles).  

Our children and society safety is dependent on you passing adequate gun safety 

laws.   


